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Ferris Hills at West Lake has two outdoor events 
coming up, and you’re invited to both!

On Wednesday, Aug. 18, at 3 p.m., our residents are 
holding a luau in our center courtyard. With Tom Dunn 
providing live music through 4 p.m., the luau will feature 
a pig roast and tropical fare.

Then on Thursday, Sept. 9, Ferris Hills will host a car 
show from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. Makes and models of all 
kinds – from classic cars to muscle cars and more – are 
expected at this event, where Jeff Elliott will perform in 
the gazebo from noon to 2 p.m. Hamburgers and hot 
dogs will be available for purchase.

The car show is open to the public, but if you’re 
interested in joining us for the luau as well, please RSVP 
to Claire Watson at (585) 393-0410.

Mark Your Calendar!

Taken from a hot air balloon by  
resident Al Johnson years ago, this  
photo of Ferris Hills at West Lake’s  
57-acre campus remains a favorite.
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Life Enrichment Assistant 
Kristen Meyer is shown at the 
2019 Ferris Hills car show.



Taking in a Rochester Red 
Wings game at Frontier 
Field, touring Bully Hill 
Vineyards and enjoying a 
Rochester Philharmonic 
Orchestra performance 
are just a few of the ways 
Ferris Hills at West Lake 
residents have been 
experiencing the best of 
what the region has to 
offer this summer.
After a quiet summer of 
2020 – when folks social 
distanced to remain safe 
– the return to normal 

is a welcome development, according to Resident Services 
Manager Claire Watson. “There’s a lot of movement, and it 
feels good,” she said, noting other recent group outings have 
included Eastview Mall and Genesee Country Village & 
Museum.
With a visit to the Corning Museum of Glass and tickets to 
“Beyond Van Gogh: The Immersive Experience” in Buffalo 
in August, Ferris Hills residents have also been enjoying a 
number of on-site events. These have included hosting local 
bands for Sunset Serenades concerts in the courtyard and a 
Thursday afternoon series from returning guest lecturer Sarah 

Hodgson, an AP World History teacher at  
Greece Arcadia High School. 
For Judge David Brind, one of the best things about  
getting back to normal is hosting Saturday afternoon  
social hours in his apartment before dinner. Some  
residents have a cocktail and some don’t, he said, but everyone 
enjoys good conversation. 
Another highlight for Brind this summer has been having his 
grown children in town with their families. Twice, he hosted 
them in Ferris Hills’ dining room, where he describes the food 
as “excellent.”
“That was wonderful. We had a terrific time and a great dinner 
too,” he said. “It was a treat.”
For resident Dawne Gould, the return to normalcy means 
enjoying a variety of card games with friends, as well as taking 
part in many of the day trips offered. She enjoyed the visit to 
Bully Hill and was also among those on the June Red Wings 
trip. 
“It was a beautiful night and 
we had so much fun,” she said, 
adding, “We’re all one big 
family and we have such a good 
time together.”

Back in the Swing of Things

Recent Events
A concert from a string quartet called ATLYS and a Memorial 
Day commemoration are just two of the occasions during which 
our fully vaccinated residents gathered in recent months.  

For more information, visit  
www.FerrisHills.com  
or call (585) 393-0410.

Joan Danaher and Marcia Stock 
were among the residents at a 
June Red Wings game.

Residents Dawne Gould and 
Shirley Braun chat with a Red 
Wings staff person.


